Public Meeting Notice
Wildcat Aqueduct (Southern Portion) — Berkeley

Where: Willard Middle School, 2425 Stuart Street, Berkeley, CA
When: Wednesday, November 9, 2011
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Dear Neighbor,

EBMUD is proposing to install four major transmission pipelines, one of
which is located in the City of Berkeley. The pipeline in the City of Berkeley p
is a new 48-inch pipeline (Wildcat Aqueduct (Southern Portion)) which "
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would provide needed additional water transmission capacity to customers
from Berkeley to Pinole. The preferred pipeline alignment is approximately
8,200 feet long and connects to existing pipelines in Parkside Drive to Parker
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Street /Dana Street. An Environmental Impact Report will be prepared for Mocica! Conter A ‘
the project commencing in December 2011 and is scheduled to be completed ‘ o N
and approved in spring 2013. Construction of the pipeline is tentatively e Wikt Aqueduct (Southt - 8,900 LF
scheduled for 2015. e

Please join us at the Willard Middle School on Wednesday, November 9, 2011 for a project meeting where EBMUD
engineers will present the project and solicit public comment. If you have any questions, please contact Michelle
Blackwell in Community Affairs at (510) 287-2053 or mblackwe@ebmud.com or go to EBMUD’s website at
www.ebmud.com.




